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Unsuccessful Search for Records Related to the “Weitzman” Bone 
Fragment 
 
Responding to leads from the research community, the Review Board staff 
sent two different correspondence packages to Dallas--one to the Dallas 
County Records Management Officer, and the other to the Dallas City 
Archivist, in an attempt to find out whether there were any existing 
photographs, x-rays, or other records in their files regarding the so-called 
“Weitzman” (or “Burros”) bone fragment. [These are two alternate 
designations for a piece of bone, presumably cranial bone from President 
Kennedy, found on Elm Street in Dallas by a motorcycle policeman (possibly 
David Burros or David Burroughs) on 11/22/63, immediately after the 
shooting, and turned over to deputy constable Seymour Weitzman by the 
motorcycle patrolman.  This bone fragment was couriered to the White 
House physician, Rear Admiral Burkley, by the Secret Service, but cannot be 
found today.] 
 
Neither archive approached by the Review Board could find any records 
related to the “Weitzman” or “Burros” fragment.  


